Dear neighbour, 
 
As you would be aware, Australia is in mandated isolation due to COVID-19, meaning that we are unable to gather together at our usual Anzac Day ceremonies so I would love to play the Last Post and observe a minute’s silence on Saturday 25 April at 6:00am. The RSL, along with many others are encouraging residents to stand in their driveways at this time to show their support. I really hope you can join us, bring a candle or a torch and take a moment to reflect.
 
We may be isolated, but we can still be united on Anzac Day. Lest we forget.


Optional: If you have any questions or concerns please drop me a note in my letterbox-
Optional: Insert name 
Optional: Insert address


